
January 8, 2004

Bradford P. Lytle, Chairman
Main Committee on Cranes for Nuclear Facilities
American Society of Mechanical Engineers
Three Park Avenue
New York, NY  10016-5990

Dear Mr. Lytle:

We wish to change the authorized NRC representative on the ASME Main Committee on
Cranes for Nuclear Facilities (CNF) and the Subcommittee on Nuclear Overhead and Gantry
Cranes.  Mr. Brian E. Thomas has been the staff member on the Committees and will be
replaced by Mr. Steven R Jones.  A completed PF-1 form for Mr. Jones is enclosed. 

In accordance with OMB Circular A-119, “Federal Participation in the Development and Use of
Voluntary Consensus Standards and in Conformity Assessment Activities,” February 19, 1998,
the participation on a committee of an authorized representative does not connote agency
agreement with, or endorsement of, decisions reached by the committee’s efforts.  Agency
representatives participating on standards developing groups will, to the extent possible,
ascertain the views of the agency on matters of interest and will express views that are
consistent with established agency views.

Correspondence should be addressed to:

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Steven R. Jones
M/S O11-A11
Washington D.C. 20555
Voice: (301) 415-2712
FAX: (301) 415-2300
e-mail: srj@nrc.gov

Thank you very much for continuing to provide the NRC with the opportunity to participate in the
work of your committee.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Michael E. Mayfield
NRC Standards Executive
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

cc: Shannon Burke, ASME
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